
Term 2, Week 6

Year 6 news
A snapshot of our week

Maths:  
This week, we have continued our work on 
fractions.  We have also been working on 
our arithmetic skills and I am very pleased 
with the progress the children are making.  

English:  
The children used their notes about Anne 
Frank to write a biography.   
In reading comprehension, the children 
have continued to learn how to effectively 
answer questions posed.
Please encourage your son/daughter to 
read regularly at home, as it will really help 
them with all areas of the curriculum – for 
example, understanding written word 
problems in maths.  

Nativity in church - Tuesday 12th December at 
2pm
Christmas Dinner – Wednesday 13th December
Christmas Jumper day – Wednesday 13th

December
Christmas Party – Thursday 14th December

Nativities:  
On Monday, the children enjoyed watching the 
KS1 children perform their Nativity.  
KS2 can’t wait to perform their own Nativity to 
you next week (Tuesday at 2PM for 
parents/carers of year 6).  We have been 
practising a lot and KS1 enjoyed a preview 
yesterday.   

World War II day:
We were so impressed with the children’s outfits 
on Wednesday – they all looked great!  See 
pictures below.
The children undertook a variety of tasks during 
the morning – for example, we learned about a 
Jewish girl called Vera, who, in 1939, used the 
Kindertransport to travel to the UK from an unsafe 
Czechoslovakia.  Interestingly, whilst watching The 
One Show yesterday, she was featured in one of 
their special reports.
The children also did some code-cracking – I think 
that may have been the highlight of the day.  They 
then learned about propaganda and made their 
own propaganda posters.    




